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I would like to recognize Michael Wilson for his dedication and total ownership of 
the numerous security initiatives and tasks with getting the District prepared for the 
new Service Center.
Michael has been the primary representative from the Security Division during this 
project from day 1 and has contributed heavily with the design and layout of all 
the physical security measures that has no doubt increased the security profile for 
the Service Center to the next level.
Michael has worked long days over the last year and has worked countless hours 
through the weekends since March with planning efforts and doing a lot of tasks 
behind the scenes to make the move successful for departments. Some of these 
efforts were setting up stakeholder meetings with over a dozen departments to see 
what their anticipated needs are, access control levels, and discussing how they 
envision doing business with the goal in identifying potential impacts ahead of time. 
Additionally, Michael created the new Security Orientation materials, took on 
updating our department policies and has spearheaded the new badge project 
while doing his regular job.
Despite the high workload, Michael has coordinated and executed on all these 
initiatives flawlessly helping to ensure a higher level of workplace security for our 
employees at the Service Center.
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